RECEIVED

FEB 1 7 2021

PUBLIC SERVICE
February 5, 2021 COMMISSION

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 406002

Honorable.Commission:
I would like to register my opposition to the rate increase proposed by LG&E.

Citizens of Jefferson County are already facing a property tax increase of more
than 10% when tax bills are sent out this fall. Metropolitan Sewer District is
raising rates 5% this year. These are being implemented at a time we are facing
a global pandemic.

Common sense dictates this is not the time for another rate increase, no matter
how well-intentioned the request may be.

Lastly, LG&E weakens its own position by introducing an “Economic Relief
Surcredit Adjustment Clause.” LG&E recognizes the burden will be so onerous,
they are building into the proposal millions of dollars in relief to those who cannot
afford the increase.

Please, let common sense reign, and reject this proposal until our nation and our
state are on more solid financial footing.

hespectfully,

O'Neil Amold
1212 S. 6th Street
Louisville, KY 40203





